BOTTISHAM PARISH COUNCIL: PRESS RELEASE
CANCELLATION OF STAGECOACH 11, 11A & 12 BUS SERVICES
22 September 2022
The Parish Council has had no contact from Stagecoach to inform us of the planned cut in services. The first information Parish Council received was late on Monday 19 September from the AtoB1102 Group. A meeting with Stagecoach is taking place today at which Bottisham Parish Council will be represented as well as the Village college and our County and District Councillors. The purpose is to explore short and long term solutions to the problems this presents to all who rely on these services, whether for travelling to school, college or work as well as those who need the bus to get essential shopping etc.
Further information will be published as soon as it is available.
In the meantime, you may wish to consider signing the petition accessible through the link below:
https://www.change.org/p/stop-the-cancellation-of-stagecoach-bus-service-11-12


